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Staffing ~ This w ill be the last 
newsletter involving our wonderful 
Office Manager, Bonnie.  She has 
been at Arakura School for 23 years 
which has to be the longest time any 
one has served in the school office. 

Bonnie will be almost impossible to replace but we are 
doing our best.  We are in the process of appointment 
now and will inform you of the outcome once it is 
completed. Bonnie has accepted an Administration 
Officer position at Opaki School in the Wairarapa.  We 
wish her well in the next stage of her professional life.  
It is Opaki’s gain and our loss.  For my part Bonnie has  
been a great support and asset to Arakura.   

Special Assembly ~ We w ill be having a farewell 
assembly for Bonnie on Thursday 27th June at 11:10am 
in the school hall.  All welcome. 

Cathryn Briggs has begun her maternity leave her 
position will be filled by Miss Emma Goodwin in Room 
Six.  Good luck to Cathryn and family. 

 

Frankfurter Fundraiser ~ Fridays until the end of 
Term Two there will be a frankfurter fundraiser to help 
raise funds for our new playground.  Your child can 
purchase at $2.00 each, orders to be placed with their 
class teacher on Thursday mornings and these will be 
delivered to the classrooms, thanks for your support. 

 

Illness ~ We would appreciate it, if your child is 
sick that you keep them home from school until well 
enough to attend.     
 

M.A.N.A ~ Our MANA focus over the past two 

weeks has been to use your words to express how you 

are feeling. There are times when we feel angry, 

confused or sad. It is important to talk to others so they 

understand what you are feeling instead of starting a 

fight. We need to keep our hands and feet to ourselves 

because fighting will never help the situation. 

Sometimes you might need to calm down before talking 

to others and that is okay. If someone is doing 

something you don’t like you can say “Stop that, I don’t 

like it”. If they continue doing it you can make good 

choices by ignoring them if it’s a little thing or asking an 

adult for help.  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

THINGS  
TO  

REMEMBER 

 EFTPOS is available in the 

school office. There will be 

NO CASH OUT or credit 

card facilities and there is 

a minimum purchase of 

$2.00 

 Facebook Find us on    

Facebook and click “LIKE” 

to get updates from the 

school. 

www.facebook.com/

ArakuraSchool 

 

 

ARAKURA SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Every Friday 28th June - 5th July Frankfurter lunch 

Tuesday 25th June Maori and Pasifika Focus Group Meeting, 2.15 pm 

Thursday 27th June Reports home 

Monday 1st July School closes at 2 pm (Parent/teacher interviews 2.20 pm - 7 pm) 

Tuesday 2nd July Yr 6 Technocraft visit to Wainuiomata Intermediate 

 Parent/teacher Interviews 3.20 pm - 4.20 pm 

Friday 5th July End of Term Two, 3 pm 

Monday 22nd July Term Three starts 

M.A.N.A. CARD 
Every Friday there is a prize draw for  

children who have been given a 

M.A.N.A Card during the course of 

the week.  Last fortnight’s winners:  

Gaige Whitecliffe-Porter, Tremayne 

Ngatoa, Natarla Toa, Aidan Cleave. 

Last week’s winners:  Madison Rigby, 

Tai Rameka, Linkin Gore,  

Bella Tavai. 

Kia ora 

 Talofa lava 

   Kia orana 

       Malo e lelei 

         Fakalofa lahi atu 

           Ni sa 

            Bula Vanaka 

            Taloha Ni 

Lunches Term Two 
 
A reminder that there will be NO Moosies 

or Juicies available in Terms Two or 

Three.  It was decided at the beginning of 

the year that these would only be a 

summer option for lunchtimes. 

Pita Pit Thursdays is available for your 

childΩs lunch.     If you would like to open 

an account go to www.lunchonline.co.nz 

and once you have an account it is 

simple to order a healthy lunch every 

Thursday.  Orders must be made before 

9 am Thursday mornings.  



Phone: 04  564  6920 

Email: office@arakura.school.nz 

www.arakura.school.nz 

facebook.com / ArakuraSchool 

School Cellphone: 027  819  3283 

Board of Trustees Email: board@arakura.school.nz 

School Office Principal: Mark Kibblewhite Online 

 
 

 
 
Cybersafety Student Use Agreement ~ The Board of Trustees have made some slight changes to the Student Use 
Agreement, which you will have completed and signed when your child/ren started at Arakura School.  A copy of the new agreement 
can now be viewed on the office foyer wall.   

 
 
 
 
 

 

Wainuiomata Fruit and Vege Co-op ~ Bringing healthy food to our neighbourhood for just $12 per week.  $12 gives 
you a fresh pack of seasonal fruit (3-4 varieties) and seasonal veges (3-5 varieties).  Pay in advance and then collect on Tuesdays 
from the school (or the Valley Church 21 Fitzherbert Rd, Wainui during the school holidays).  Forms at school office.  Check out the 
Facebook page Fruit and Vege Co-op. 

 

Recycle your old phones and support our New Wellington Regional Childrenôs Hospital!  Y ou  can  now  
recycle your old mobile phones, whilst supporting the New Children ’s Hospital 
Equipment Fund. Drop off your old mobile phones (in any condit ion) to ARAKURA 
SCHOOL OFFICE  D R OP  B O X .  P l e a s e  t e l l  y ou r  f am i l y , f r i e n d s  a n d  c o l l e a gu e s , 
and together lets recycle whilst supporting our hospital.   Note: All phones are securely 
wiped, with Sim and Memory cards destroyed and recycled. Please iCloud unlock al l 
Apple iPhones before donating.   

Wainuiomata Pharmacy - Sore Throat Clinic 7 Days A Week Rheumatic fever is a serious but preventable illness which 
often starts off with a sore throat also known as strep throat. At Wainuiomata Pharmacy, we are holding an ongoing free sore throat 
clinic service to help prevent and reduce the prevalence of rheumatic fever in our community.www.facebook.com 

Free Legal Clinic ~ Every second Wednesday of the month, 5.30 - 7.30 pm at the Moera Community House, 107 Randwick 
Crescent.  Bookings required call 0800 992 265 or txt 021 401 880 for your free half hour appointment. 
 
 

 
 

Hello Lunchonline Families at Arakura School 
  

Back to school & need a break from making lunches 
  

Order healthy & yummy lunches through Lunchonline Pita Pit - Thursdays 
  

Go on ï treat the kids (and yourself)!! 
  

Follow this link to enjoy your  lunch   www.lunchonline.co.nz 
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https://www.facebook.com/wainuiomatapharmacy/videos/1844936755559224/
http://www.facebook.com/
http://www.lunchonline.co.nz/


 


